Mt. Pleasant City Minutes Public Hearing Amended 2017/2018 City Budget June 21, 2018

Mt. Pleasant City held a public hearing on June 21, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. The location of the public hearing was the Mt. Pleasant City Council Chambers, 115 West Main, Mt. Pleasant, Utah. The purpose of the meeting was to receive input from the public with respect to the Amended 2017/2018 City Budget. All members of the public were invited to attend and participate.

Mayor Bigler opened the public hearing and explained the purpose of the meeting. Nice highlight is our sales taxes are up, interest is, and the swimming pool is performing better than expected.

Those in attendance: Sandra Bigler, Mayor, Justin Atkinson, Kevin Stallings, Dan Anderson, Heidi McKay Kelso, Dave Oxman, Monte Bona, Jeanne Tejada, Debbie Stallings.

Meeting adjourned at 6:43 pm.	
Jeanne M. Teiada. Recorder	